## CTWS WORKFORCE SURVEY

The Warm Springs Housing Authority is considering affordable rental housing for members working on the reservation. The Confederated Tribes are conducting this Workforce Survey to better understand the needs, wants, and challenges of working on the reservation (i.e. available housing conditions and proximity to work, the length of time and cost of commuting) to support employee housing. All information collected during this workforce survey will be kept strictly confidential.

SCAN QR CODE
TO BEGIN!
SURVEY
SHOULD TAKE
APPROX. 3-5
MINUTES.



Please complete the survey online at **wshasurvey.org**, or by requesting a paper copy of the questionnaire by emailing brevin.holliday@wsha.us. The surveys will be active until the end of July, so take your survey NOW before time runs out! Please encourage your non-member coworkers to do the same.

This effort is part of a larger data collection project conducted by the Confederated tribes. For more information on the Housing Assessment, visit: wshasurvey.org or call (541) 460-1036.



